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Friday, April 27, 2018   
6:30pm– 8:00 pm 

University of Maine, Orono  
Bangor Lounge in the Memorial Union 

 

To significant international acclaim, Maine businessman Derek Volk has released his 
poignant memoir Chasing the Rabbit: A Dad’s Life Raising a Son on the Spectrum .  
 
Co-written with his 26-year-old son Dylan, who has Asperger’s syndrome, the book 
highlights the Volk family’s significant challenges and heartfelt triumphs as well as the 
various coping strategies they have employed throughout Dylan’s life. 
 

This event is free and open to the public, however,  
registration is appreciated, so please call or email Donna at  

the Maine Autism Institute for Education Research if you plan to attend. 

 
For more info and to register: (207) 581-2468 

Or email donna.doherty@maine.edu  

Join us for an evening with Derek Volk, author of   
“Chasing the Rabbit:  

A Dad’s Life Raising a Son on the Spectrum”  

This event is being co-hosted by the  
Maine Autism Institute for Education and Research 

and Student Accessibility Services  
at the University of Maine. 

Presentation will be followed by  Q & A 
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